
World Book Day takes place on Thursday 4th March. To mark the day, we will be engaging in 

lots of exciting activities both in school and at home to  

celebrate the joy of reading.  

Let’s get cosy! 

There’s nothing better than getting cosy 

and snuggling up with a good book so 

those in school can come in their pyja-

mas for the day! 

Share a Story! 

We would like to invite parents,  

grandparents, carers or even brothers and 

sisters to share a story virtually with their child’s 

class.  If you are interested in sharing a story 

online, please let us know by emailing the school. 

Virtual Author Events 


